
 
 
 
Greetings from Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University in Prescott, Arizona! Your ERAU Territory Manager suggested we share this 
information with you. We ask your assistance in passing this information along to your teachers and students. 
 
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University is the leader in aviation, aerospace and security & intelligence education. The Prescott 
campus hosts more than 2,000 students and strives for academic excellence with the average GPA and standardized test scores 
for its incoming class being the highest of any institution of higher learning in the State of Arizona. Nineteen bachelor’s degrees and 
two master’s degree programs are offered through four academic colleges, including the only College of Security and Intelligence in 
the nation.  
 
Embry-Riddle Summer Programs has S.T.E.M.-based, six-day academic camps for rising high school students at the Prescott, AZ 
campus in: 

• Engineering (scholarships available) 
• Flight and aviation 
• Global security and intelligence 
• Space 

 
These programs provide an incredible opportunity for distinguished high school students to learn and explore the field of their 
choice. Students work directly with college professors and experience collegiate life with peers who have similar interests. Students 
can expect to work in our state-of-the-art laboratories, live in the dorms, and eat meals at our campus dining hall while gaining 
greater knowledge in their discipline, having fun, and meeting new friends from around the world. 
 
The benefits of our summer programs last long after the summer comes to an end—these six-day academic programs also qualify 
students for our Summer Camp Grant Program. Any student who attends a six-day summer program will receive $1000 towards 
their freshman year tuition at Embry-Riddle. Additionally, if a student participates in the official Admissions tour, either while here for 
camp or any other time, the student will receive an additional travel grant, award amount dependent on the student’s home state, 
which will be applied towards undergraduate tuition.  

That’s not all, we have a scholarship program, courtesy of The Boeing Company, for 13 students to receive full-ride camp 
scholarships to any of our engineering summer programs. Early application is encouraged!  
 
In a few weeks, you will receive flyers for distribution, but in the meantime you can view a more details about our summer offerings 
at www.prescott.erau.edu/summer. Registration is open, with an early bird discount of $100 available to anyone who registers 
online by March 1, 2015. We urge your students to register now! 
 
If you have any questions about our summer programs, please feel free to contact us by email at prsummer@erau.edu, or phone at 
928-777-3786. Thank you for your time and attention! 
 
Best, 
 
 
Sara Miller Kori Skurja Carly Laipple 
Summer Programs Manager Summer Programs Coordinator Summer Programs Coordinator 
 
Phone: 928-777-3786 Email: prsummer@erau.edu 
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